

Township of Brock Interoffice Memorandum

To: Mayor and Member of Council

From: Stefanie Stickwood, Health and Safety Secretary

Subject: Health and Safety Policy, 2023

Stickwood

Date: Tuesday, April 11, 2023

Under the *Occupational Health and Safety Act*, an employer must prepare and review at least annually, a written occupational health and safety policy, and must develop and maintain a program to implement that policy [clause 25(2)(j)].

Attached is the Health and Safety Policy for the Members of Council to review.

The Joint Health and Safety Committee has reviewed, and no changes have been made.

End of Memorandum

Respectfully submitted,

Stefanie Stickwood Clerks Assistant

Health and Safety Secretary